
NBC Implementing Plan to Reduce K-3 Backlog 
 
Cite as "Posted on AILA InfoNet at Doc. No. 04091564 (Sep. 15, 2004) ."  

The following is from a September 14, 2004 email from the National Benefits Center to AILA's 
NBC Liaison chair, Angela Bean, in response to liaison inquiries about the extreme slow-down 
in K-3 processing times: 

"I just wanted to share with you that NBC is currently implementing a plan to significantly 
decrease our backlog of I-129F K3 Petitions. NBC management held a special meeting last 
week to discuss this issue, and our adjudications staff has already begun to redirect resources 
to address the large number of pending I-129Fs. More specifically, we have calculated how 
many petitions need to be adjudicated and how many adjudicators are needed to complete 
this work in a reasonable amount of time. AILA members should see the effects of this 
initiative soon." 

 


